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Minister of Environment 
Ministaat Avatiliqiyitkut 
Ministre de !'Environnement 

Mr. Percy Kabloona, A/Chair 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
PO Box 2101 
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 

Dear Mr. Kabloona; 

The Government of Nunavut is pleased to provide the enclosed review of the draft 
Nunavut Land Use Plan and Options & Recommendations document to the Nunavut 
Planning Commission. Included in this submission are additional spatial data as well as 
recommended management approaches for areas identified in previously provided data. 

I would like to thank the Commission for its work to date. The GN is committed to 
collaborating with the NPC on the Nunavut Land Use Plan and looks forward to 
reviewing the revised draft Plan. Should you have any outstanding concerns with the 
content included here, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Sincere , ;fl,/4. r p

Hon. Joh ny Mike 
Minister 
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